
Dear Wexford Acting Studio Parents & Students, 

What an exciting spring we are experiencing!  This letter should outline all you need to know for at least 
the next month.   

Spring Showcase:  If you have not paid your $50 Participation Fee, it is now due.  The doors will open at 
5:00 at the Kean Theatre on May 21st  and please remember to invite as many friends, family, teachers, 
neighbors as you can so that you have a nice, big appreciative audience.  You can do this by passing out 
or mailing postcards, & sending email blasts, & invitations on social media.  It is FREE admission after all, 
and you will want to show everyone what you have learned at WAS this year.   

We are busy working on our showcase pieces in class (improvs, solos, duets, production numbers, 
scenes and monologues) and I am setting up private sessions with students who are ready for some 
additional coaching.  If you have your pieces chosen and have not set up times to work with me outside 
of our class hours, please do so right away.  I am very excited about all we have to share with our 
audiences in May!  

I am also very excited about our online registration that has been set up at www.WexfordActingStudio 
.com   Now you can register for summer camp and the 2017-18 Program year right at your computer.  
No paperwork to fill out and you can use a credit card!  I believe this will be much more efficient and a 
whole lot easier for everyone.  Please register a soon as you can as we have auditions coming up for our 

fall musical (wait for it….) Beauty and the Beast, (the full production, NOT the  Junior version) 

at the beginning of June.  Sign-up sheets for auditions will be up at the studio very soon.  Auditions for 
BATB will be held on Thursday, June 1st from 5:00-9:00, Saturday, June 3rd from 9:00-11:30 and Monday, 
June 5th, times TBA. You must be a registered WAS student to participate in the Fall Musical at the 
Masonic Theatre.  Show dates are Saturday, November 11th and Sunday, November 12th, 4 shows.   

Summer Camp, July 31-August 6th:  Our 7-Day Musical Theater Camp Intensive is an amazing and fun 
week.  We have a showcase on Sunday, August 6th which we rehearse and prepare for all week at the 
studios.  We then will go to the Kean Theatre to tech rehearse and then present our showcase.  It really 
is remarkable what all the students are able to accomplish in such a short amount of time.  Come join 
the fun~we have lots of great counselors returning this summer!! 

Tuition is now due for April and the deadline is April 10th.  Thank you for your prompt payment this 
month! 

Please feel to contact me about anything you might need to have clarified.  Now that musical season is 
in full swing and end of school activities are ramping up, please take care of yourselves and stay healthy.  
We have lots to do before June! 

I love you all!  Miss Sarah  

 

 


